
NOTICE 
 

TOWN OF EAST MONTPELIER 

 
Notice of Public Information Meeting 

East Montpelier Village Safety Improvement Project 
 

6:00 P.M. 
MONDAY, September 19, 2016 

 

AT THE EMERGENCY SERVICES FACILITY 
(East Montpelier Fire Station #2, 54 Village Acres) 

 

The Town of East Montpelier will be holding a public information meeting to 
review the status of the Village Safety Improvement Project. The project 
consists of new sidewalks that will connect the existing northern US Rte. 2/VT 
Rte. 14 intersection sidewalks with the soon-to-be-built southern US Rte. 2/VT 
Rte. 14 intersection sidewalks, new crosswalks, and granite curbing, as well as 
shoulder and drainage improvements in East Montpelier Village along the US 
Rte. 2/VT Rte. 14 corridor. The Town received a grant for the project from 
the Vermont Bicycle and Pedestrian Program with funding provided by the 
Federal Highway Administration and the State of Vermont, along with 10% 
local match funds from the Town of East Montpelier. The project team of 
Kevin Russell, Local Project Manager, and Brian Breslend, P.E. with DuBois 
and King, will present the preliminary engineering plans that have been 
approved by the Vermont Agency of Transportation. The project team will 
explain the impacts and benefits of the design, the project schedule, and other 
relevant details. Following the presentation, the project team and Selectboard 
will take questions and comments from the public.   


